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20th  February 2020
Year 3 - 4  Mokehu Team Triadic Goal Setting Conferences

Dear Parents

Stella Maris has continued to emphasise the importance of goal setting in each student’s learning throughout the year.   This process promotes self-discipline, self worth, personal resilience and most importantly it celebrates learning.  
The New Zealand Curriculum expects that all students reflect on their own learning processes and learn how to learn with the support of their teachers and parents.  

Student achievement is enhanced when the students themselves are involved in setting the next steps in their learning and developing goals. This develops the student’s awareness of where they are and where to next.  This is particularly important since the introduction of National Standards as a measure for student achievement. 

The strength of the Triadic Goal Setting Conferences is the relationship between the home, school and student.  This enables each student to reflect and identify areas of strength and areas for further development with support of school and home.  

Over the next week all students will conference with their teachers to identify areas for focus for their goals.  They will make some initial notes in class using their assessment results and 2018 reports.  At the conference, goals will be finalised in a triadic discussion between student, teacher and parents.  

Your child’s end of year report from last year is a valuable starting point for discussions about developing goals for this year.  We encourage you and your child to also refer to these before the goal setting conferences.  
The conferences will be held on Wednesday 18th March  and Thursday 19th  March.  15 minutes is allocated to each conference.  Please note that the students attend these conferences with you and their teacher.  

Please visit the following website to book your conference time for Year 3-4 classes:

 www.schoolinterviews.co.nz  a2fhs
Bookings are open now.
Please note that school finishes at 12.20pm on Wednesday 18th March as the interviews begin at 1:15pm.  Refer to the newsletter on 20th February for full details of buses and skids opening times.  
Shine for God

Catherine Cyprian
Associate Principal

